
 
 
 
 

   Banrion Gaels Photography / Video Policy: 
 
 

Occasions will arise where photographs / videos may be taken of children 
involved in camogie activity. These photographs may be used as part of 
promotional material for Banríon Gaels Camogie club and may also be sent 
to local media (Leinster Express, Laois Nationalist etc.) for publication. We 
may also from time to time post pictures to our official club Facebook page. 
If this is a cause for concern, please contact the clubs designate child 
protection officer to raise your concerns. 
 
Otherwise, Please be aware that your child’s photograph or video image 
may be taken whilst attending or participating in games or activities  
connected with the Club and by agreeing with this policy, you consent to it 
being used in the promotion of Gaelic Games, print, online/digital and 
social media mediums of communication. 
 
 
 


